
 

 

 

 
2 March 2023 

 

REF Bracknell Forest Ofsted Survey 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Ofsted and the Care Quality Commission (CQC) are visiting your area to understand 
more about alternative provision.  
 
As part of their visits, inspectors want to know more about how needs are being met for 
children and young people who attend alternative provision. This includes pupil referral 
units, or outdoor learning centres. 
 
This optional survey should take around 5-10 minutes to complete. Your answers will 
not contribute to any judgements, and we are not asking for any details that may identify 
you or your child.  
  
Ofsted and CQC will use the evidence collected through surveys primarily to inform their 
final national report. Findings will not be attributed to any specific local area. We will 
also review survey responses periodically.  
 
SmartSurvey will pass your information to Ofsted, and Ofsted will delete the information 
1 year after the final national report is published, however the survey responses will 
remain anonymous at all times. 
 
These survey links will be open from now until Friday 17 March 2023.  The survey link 
is:- 

 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/BRACKNELLFOREST/  
 
We thank you in advance for your time. 
 
Grainne Siggins 
Executive Director: People 

(Director of Children’s Services, Director of Adult Services) 
Co-Chair South East ADASS Regional Branch 
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